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Comments: | am a long time rock climber and regularly climb in national forests, national parks, national
monuments, BLM land, wilderness areas. The use of fixed anchors in all these locations has been an accepted
practice for many decades and is crucial to continued, safe climbing opportunities. | believe that fixed anchors
should not be classified and regulated as an "installation " but should be allowed as they historically have been.
Classifying fixed anchors as installations will only result in more administrative work for the managing agencies
and also less outdoor recreational opportunities for climbers. Thank you for your time and consideration.



